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This bill is simply allowing the truth to be hidden from society. The unnecessary torture and 
blatant animal cruelty that goes on in commercial animal farming is unjust and should be 
publicised, not hidden, as consumers have a right to know how their food is produced. 
 
This law fails to address that animals are sentient beings that have a right to life. If anything, 
there should be mandatory surveillance of all commercial animals farms so we have transparency 
in the industry. 


